THE SECOND ENTRANCE EXAMS
WERE HELD AT TTPU

On July 5 and 6, the second entrance exams were held at TTPU.

Professors from Turin Polytechnic university in Italy took
part in exam, in order to conduct and control an open and
transparent examination process.

We want to remind that the admission test for Management track
will be held on July 13th.


https://polito.uz/19801/
https://polito.uz/19801/

Applicants who couldn’t come to the first and second exams
have an opportunity to enter the 3rd entrance exam, which will
be held in september.













